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NAAC Re-accredits the College with Grade “A” 
 

The College achieved yet another milestone by getting re-accredited with Grade “A” by 

the National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) – an autonomous institution 

of UGC in its 9th standing committee meeting (2nd Cycle) held on 14th September, 2015. 

Achieving this status is really a matter of great pleasure and a pleasant moment of 

celebration for all the stakeholders especially the staff, students, Alumni and the 

Governing Board. The college with comparatively a marginal size and strength in terms 

of existing physical infrastructure and manpower has made a significant entry in the list 

of Institutions of excellence at the national level through its exemplary all-round 

performance. It is worthwhile to mention here that the visiting NAAC Peer team was all 

praise for the best presentation of the college in its all forms. 

Among other qualifications, the following considerations contributed heavily to this major 

achievement: 

 Effective and efficient college leadership and management. 

 Well organized and co-ordinated team effort.  

 Well established and well maintained student support facilities. 

 Best possible use of available manpower and physical infrastructure.  

 Sound educational and professional background of the faculty. 

 Project works / Research and other publications of the faculty. 

 In-house periodical publications. 

 Outstanding performance of the students in curricular, co-curricular and 

extracurricular activities at local and national levels. 

 Individual and institutional efforts for Social and community welfare and well-

being.  

 Academically sound and professionally strong Alumni Association.  

 Positive Feedback of students and their parents. 

 Efforts made to enhance the employability and the skill empowerment of the 

students. 

For this commendable success, the college administration places on record its 

wholehearted gratitude to its sincere and dedicated staff, the students, the alumni, the 

governing board and the parents. The college is also grateful to the officers and officials 

of University of Kashmir, State Motor Garages, Kashmir Circuit House, City Roads 

Division of R&B, J&K Housing Board, Srinagar Municipal Corporation and the 

composers of College Documentary and College Tarana for their cooperation and 

assistance. We hope that the worthy stakeholders will continue to support us in our 

endeavour to serve the community to our best in the times ahead.  

 

Sd/- 
Dr. Mohammad Ashraf Malla 
(Me dia  Secre ta r y)  
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